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From: Louise Dixon
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification
Date: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 9:30:43 AM


The last I remember is they ran a test pattern in  2007  other than that I really don't
know   I know that the last license renewal authorization was granted on 3/28/07
and expires 10/1/2013 


From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:18 AM
To: 'Louise Dixon'
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification


How long these stations have been off air?
 
From: Louise Dixon [mailto:louisedixon100@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 8:00 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification
 
Well since I have no money I have no choice to cancel them.  Is there any chance that
someday they'd be useful or worth anything, and if so can I still sell them?
 
 


From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:32 AM
To: 'Louise Dixon'
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification


These are LPTV stations and right now because of uncertainty of what Commission will do with
broadcast stations frequency in regard to allocate them for broadband use, there is not many
interest in these stations. It is a good idea for you to have them cancel specially if they are not in
operation, because you might be facing fines beside the yearly regulatory fees, so let me know and
I will cancel them.   You can email me your request for cancellation if you decide to do it.
From: Louise Dixon [mailto:louisedixon100@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:25 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification
 
W41 CK  and W34 CR      Petoskey MI
 


From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:21 AM
To: 'louisedixon100@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification


What are the call signs?
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From: Louise [mailto:louise123@cox.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:19 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: RE: Application Renewal Notification
 
Mr. Hashemzadeh.,
We spoke several years ago and at that time I informed you that my Father Frank J. Catz had
passed away in November of 2005.  I have tried to sell these stations, numerous times, that he
owned and due to the location and lack of a tower/technology I never got a buyer.  We had
several interested parties but after doing all the paper work I had to do, pay the licemsing
fees it all fell apart.  I am NOT responsible for these stations and have NO money to pay any
more fees or take any more chances.
 
I was told that at sometime the governament may be buying these stations. Would you
happen to know anything about this?   I would love to sell them to anyone who wants to buy
them.  I was told at one time both stations together would be worth between 5000 and 10,000
dollars. I would be willing to let them go to someone who could use them.  If you should
know of someone who is in the MI area and could use them, or want them please have them
contact me at 602-214-8751 or louise1050@icloud.com.  otherwise there is nothing I can do.
 
Thank you
Louise Dixon
Trustee for Frank J Catz Trust
 


From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:07 AM
Subject: Application Renewal Notification
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